
Dear Colleagues 
 
Tickets are now going fast for the Staff Party on 20 October at the Royal Norfolk 
Showground, so if you haven't bought your ticket yet here's a reminder of how to 
do so.  Many thanks to all of you who have already secured your tickets.   
 
And don't forget I need to know if you'd like to pre-order a vegetarian option or if 
you have any other special dietary requirements.  Just give me a call on: 01603 
222001 (x 2001) or drop me an email. 
 
BUYING YOUR TICKET..... 
 
Entry to the party is by advance ticket purchase only.  Tickets may be purchased 
in a variety of ways: 
 
By post (cheque only): 
 
* Send your cheque made payable to "Norfolk County Council", together 
with a note detailing your name and address and how many tickets you'd like, to: 
 
Cashiers Office 
Norfolk County Council 
County Hall 
Martineau Lane 
Norwich   NR1 2UG 
 
By phone (debit or credit card only): 
 
* Ring (01603) 495801 
 
In person (cash, cheque, debit or credit card): 
 
The Cashiers Office on the ground floor of County Hall is open to personal callers 
as follows: 
 
* Monday - Thursday 8.45am to 5.30pm 
* Friday - 8.45am to 4.30pm 
 
 


